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Dear Committee members, 
 
Please ban the use of battery cages. At the very least ban any further investment in new cages or 
any other material that will extend there use. The reasons should be obvious to any normal 
person. 
 
You should also consider putting any owner or user of battery cages on a police watch list as 
they clearly have psychopathic traits. 
 
Thank you for considering my submission. I look forward to seeing decisive action from the 
NSW Government on this issue. 
 
Kind regards, 
Ben Crpll 


